
Asia Leadership Fellow Program 2016 

 

 The International House of Japan and the Japan Foundation (both in 

Tokyo, Japan) are calling for applications for the Asia Leadership Fellow 

Program (ALFP) 2016 from citizens of Northeast-, Southeast- and South-Asian 

countries and regions, aged 35 to 59. The program will take place from 5 

September to 28 October 2016 in Tokyo, Japan. 

 

 This program was launched in 1996 with the aim to create a close, 

personal and professional network of public intellectuals in Asia, committed to 

civil society which goes beyond their own cultural, disciplinary and geopolitical 

backgrounds, So far, over 100 fellows from 17 Asian countries from diverse 

cultural and professional backgrounds have participated. 

 

 The theme for 2016 is “Seeking Our Commons in Asia: How Can We 

Create Visions for the Future?”. Under this program, the selected nine fellows 

from diverse backgrounds gather in Tokyo and exchange ideas among the 

fellows and counterparts in Japan from different fields. 

 

 Interested Bruneians are encouraged to apply directly at ALFP 

Secretariat no later than Friday 25 December 2015. Applicants should have 

excellent records in their own field, leadership, sufficient English capacity to 

discuss, and critical thought about the theme. Detailed information regarding the 

program and application form can be downloaded at 

http://alfpnetwork.net/en/fellow2/ 

 

Inquiries can be forwarded directly to: 

 

     ALFP Secretariat 

     c/o Program Department 

     Interntaional House of Japan 

     5-11-16 Roppongi, Minato-ku, Tokyo 

     106-0032, Japan 

     Tel: +81-3-3470-3211 

     Fax: +81-3-3470-3170 

     Email: alfp_appli_2016@i-house.or.jp 

     http://alfpnetwork.net/en 
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